ADOPTION OF ORDINANCE NO. 1284

Ordinance No. 1284 grants a non-exclusive police towing franchise to Mr. C's Towing of South Gate, Inc.

Ordinance No. 1284 was introduced by the Vernon City Council at its regular meeting on July 19, 2022, and adopted on August 2, 2022, by the following vote:

AYES: Davis, Merlo, Ybarra, Larios, Lopez

NOES: None ABSENT: None ABSTAIN: None

The full text of Ordinance No. 1284 is on file in the City Clerk Department and accessible on the City's website at www.cityofvernon.org.

Posted: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 Publish: Thursday, August 11, 2022